
 

Northern Arizona VA Health Care 
System Veterans Town Hall Meeting 

 
 
The Northern Arizona VA Health Care System (NAVAHCS) is pleased to host a 
Town Hall Meeting for all Veterans in the Northern Arizona area. 

 
The Town Hall is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 from 
3:30 p.m. – 5 p.m. in the Theater, building 15 at NAVAHCS. 

 
Please join us to hear information about the Mission Act, VA Services and other 
updates about NAVAHCS. Veterans will have the opportunity to speak with VA 
leadership, Service Line Managers and Subject Matter Experts in reference to 
their care at NAVAHCS.      

 
Northern Arizona VA Health Care System delivers Personalized, Proactive and 
Patient- Driven Healthcare to Veterans and we welcome the opportunity to 
showcase our medical center. 

 
If anyone has questions about the meeting, please contact Mary Dillinger at 928-
717-7587. 
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